
 

 

Our Vision is for all to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, all will flourish and enable others to grow.  

Our children will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the 

community. 
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 Upcoming dates for the diary 
 

20th October  Wear it Pink day  

24th October  Harvest Festival in 
church 9.15am 

24 and 25th 
October 

Parent consultations 
(details to follow) 

27th October  End of term 
 

 

   

 Further dates can be found on the website 

 

 

Wear it Pink day Friday 13th October  
Children are invited to wear pink (as much or as little as they prefer) to school on Friday 

20th to support Breast Cancer Now. 
Donations are very welcome for this worthwhile cause, usually £1 if you are able!  

                                                     

A message from Tempest 

Photography 

Have you ordered your school photos yet? A 
polite reminder that the closing date for free 

delivery back to school is Tuesday 
17th October. Order through the Tempest 

website using your unique link or visit 
www.tempest-orders.co.uk 

 

 

Parent Consultations 24th and 25th October 

2023 

 

Parent Consultation appointments will be 

available to book through Parentmail from 

Thursday.  

Parents will receive a message once the 

system has opened for bookings. 

 

PARENTS OF YEAR 6 CHILDREN 

A reminder that secondary school places must be applied for by 

31.10.2023. You should already have received information directly 

from North Yorkshire County Council in regards to this but we 

have also sent the information out today via Parentmail. 

Harvest Festival in Church Tuesday 24th October 

2023 at 9.15am  
 

Parents are invited to join us in church from 9.15am on Tuesday 

24th October at for the Harvest Festival church service. Donations 

for Skipton Food Bank are greatly appreciated, any dried and 

canned goods are very welcome.  

 

There will also be a collection for church after the service and again 

donations would be very welcome if you are able.  

Thank you 

 

 

Before School Club 

 

Please be aware that breakfast is not served at Before School Club. 

The club is for the supervision of children before school starts.  

Thank you. 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/

